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Regional Flood Control Citizen’s Advisory 
Committee Meeting Cancelled for March 30, 

2020 
 
 
The Regional Flood Control District’s Citizen’s Advisory Committee meeting has been cancelled for 

March 30, 2020. 
 
If the cancellations are extended beyond March, the Regional Flood Control District will issue another 

notice. 
 
This action is being done out of an abundance of caution in the face of the local COVID-19 situation. 

 
 

VISION AND MISSION 
 
The Regional Flood Control District (District) is a premier regional agency providing a community safe 

from the devastation of floods while protecting the surface water environment.   
 
The mission of the District is to improve the protection of life and property for existing residents, future 

residents, and visitors from the impacts of flooding while protecting the environment. 
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